
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career 
aspirations, to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 28, 2023 

 

 

 

Hello Grape Pickers!  

 

This is a reminder that Spring Break is Monday April 3rd through Monday, April 10th.  School will 

resume on Tuesday, April 11th.  The Erie County Technical School will be in session on Monday, 

April 3rd and Tuesday April 4th.  ECTS students please review your email from Dr. Renne regarding 

transportation for these days as well as other important reminders. 

 

Monday, April 3rd and Tuesday, April 4th are asynchronous days for Seniors.  Seniors must log in to 

their Google Classroom to complete their draft Senior Portfolio assignment. 

 

Report cards will be mailed home for students in grades kindergarten through eighth on Friday, 

March 31st.   High school grades will be available in Sapphire by the end of the day Friday, except for 

ECTS and NE cyber student grades. 

 

North East schools and offices will be closed during Spring Break.  If you have any questions, please 

contact your building administrator or the district office.    

 

Have a great evening North East!   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 

 

 

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                 Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
                                                                           Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 


